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Ref: NL/jn 
 
31st March 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Your child has been selected to take part in the trip to Uganda in July 2024 in 
conjunction with the local charity Amigos.   
 
I would like to outline a few more details which are important for you to know and to 

enable them to decide if the trip to Uganda in July 2024 is one they still want to be 
involved in! 
 
To take part in this experience each participating student needs to raise £2200.  The 
breakdown of this £2200 is as approximately as follows: 

• Flights (can increase/decrease)    £850 

• Accommodation/Food       £490 

• Transport        £140 

• Trips/Excursions       £170 

• Other (Water/materials for village work/visa/costs) £350 

• Donation to Amigos      £200 

TOTAL  £2200 

 
Braunton School policy states for all trips students must have paid all monies due for a 

trip prior to departure.  Therefore, due to this policy we need to ensure that each child 
has plans to raise the £2200 which will need to be paid into school via Parentmail.  
Obviously as long as the money is paid into the Parentmail account set up for your 
child then we assume this was raised by them. 
 

With this in mind we have set up the following payment deadlines which will mean the 
total of £2200 will be paid by June 15th 2024, 

• 15th April 2023 - £100 deposit 

• 15th May 2023- £150 - 1st payment 

• £150 on each subsequent month on 15th until June  

• Your child will need inoculations to travel to Uganda and we will invite you to a 

parents’ evening with representatives from Amigos where we will guide you on 
requirements.  In previous years the cost of essential vaccinations has been less 

than £100.  You will be responsible for funding these. 
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It also is required that all students have at least six months remaining on their passport 

when they travel to Uganda.  Therefore, please ensure that your child’s passport runs 
until at least February 2025.  If this is not the case you will need to ensure renewal of 
passport at your own cost. 
 
Please take time to read the information included in this letter with your child and then 

return the reply slip to me at school by Wednesday 19th April 2023.  It is important that 
I know by this date if they still want to be considered as if not I will need to offer their 
place to someone on the reserve list.   
 
If you require any more information or clarification on any aspect of the Uganda 
experience please don’t hesitate to contact me by phoning 01271 812221 or via 

emailing me nlangmead@braunton.academy 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr N Langmead 
International Schools Co-ordinator 

 

REPLY SLIP: 

 

AMIGOS UGANDA EXPERIENCE JULY 2024 
 
Child Name: ___________________________________________________Tutor: ____________ 
 

I agree to my child going on the Amigos Uganda Experience    YES / NO 
 
I understand that should my child not be able to fundraise £2200 I will be responsible 
for the balance of funds at dates outlined in the attached letter.  YES / NO 
 

My child has a passport that is valid past February 2025    YES / NO 
 
SIGNED: 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
CONTACT TELEPHONE: 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

EMAIL: 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
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